
Announcement: Admissions Open for Intermediate 

Program 2025 

  

We are excited to announce that Kinnaird College for Women will commence its admissions for the 

Intermediate program starting from July 24, 2025. Aspiring students are encouraged to take this 

opportunity to join one of the most prestigious institutions dedicated to empowering women through 

quality education. 

Key Dates: 

 Admission Start Date: July 24, 2025 

 Last Date to Apply: July 30, 2025 

 Click here to download Admission Guidelines 

 

 

 
 

 

Prospective students can find detailed information on the admission process, eligibility criteria, and 

required documentation on our official website or in admission handbook package. We urge all 

applicants to complete their applications well before the deadline to ensure a smooth admission 

process. 

We look forward to welcoming the new batch of students who will continue to uphold the tradition of 
excellence at Kinnaird College. 

 

https://kinnaird.edu.pk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Intermediate-Guidelines-2025.pdf

